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Our	solar	installation	is	an	innovative	investment	for	our	children's	future,	our	
country's	future	and	our	commitment	to	reduce	our	carbon	footprint	and	global	
warming!	We	also	run	a	small	business,	we	treat	suppliers	and	customers	with	
respect	and	in	turn	have	developed	a	mutual	trust,	which	is	the	foundation	for	
success.	Trust	is	both	financially	and	morally	binding.		When	treated	unfairly,	we	
naturally	react.	We	believe	as	good	business	people	we	should	forward	a	Tax	
Invoice	to	our	electricity	supplier	for	fair	use	of	our	power	production.	We	know	
the	demand	for	power	is	there	and	are	happy	to	share	any	excess	at	a	FAIR	price.	
The	present	rate	is	greedy,	unfair	and	displays	a	complete	disregard	for	
community	expectations.	
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